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Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

Happy May Day. 

LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY 
Office: ( 509) 335-8556 

May l, 1972 

I am just now in the process of answering Earl ' s letter and am planning to attend 
the flintworking school; in case I don't see you before then, I want to let you 
know that I look forward to working with you very much. We all enjoyed having 
you here on your recent visit, and hope you had a pleasant journey home in your 
20th century gypsy wagon. 

I also wanted you to know that I did get in contact with Allen Mc Pherron (sp?) 
and will be giving a paper in Miami as a result. He was sorry to hear that you 
could not make it, but he did put me on the program to give a quickie version of 
my travelling road show. In any case, I look forward to Miami (although I 
don't particularly relish paying for the trip!). 

In any case, I will be here at W.S.U. until the rock knocking school, and look 
forward to hearing from you, particularly if anything transpires with MLJller-Beck. 
My best to you and Evelyn, and I hope to see you both soon. 

Sincerely, 

Ric Faulkner 
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